Public Notice

	
Public Notice is hereby given that the Calcasieu Ship Channel Funding Management Board will hold a public meeting on Thursday, November 19, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. at the Board Room of the Lake Charles Harbor and Terminal District (Port of Lake Charles), 1611 W. Sallier St., Lake Charles, LA.  

                The agenda for the meeting is as follows:
ITEMS:
1. Election of Officers.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Receive a report from Channing Hayden, Port of Lake Charles’ Director of Navigation, on upcoming funding obligations of the Non-federal Sponsor for the Calcasieu River and Pass Project in accordance with the Dredged Materials Management Plan.
3. Approve the disbursement of funds necessary to meet the obligations of the Non-federal Sponsor.  
4. Other matters that may properly come before the Board.

In light of the current Public Health Emergency caused by Covid-19 and in accordance with Act 302 of the 2020 Regular Session of the legislature, Board members may attend and participate in this Meeting via electronic means.  The meeting is limited to matters critical to the continuation of the business of the Calcasieu Ship Channel Funding Management Board and such matters are not able to be postponed due to deadlines that cannot be delayed.  
Capacity will be limited to 75 people.  Should a member of the public wish to attend, but is unable to attend due to limited capacity, questions and comments may be submitted to the board and read aloud during the meeting.  All questions and comments must include the name of the commenter or questioner and must be sent to comments@portlc.com either prior to or during the meeting.  



